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Louise Romaine
M

From: Licensing

Sent: Thursday, 05 October 2023 11:26
To: Louise Romaine

Subject: FW. 58 Albert Road Property

Sarah Morris

Principal Licensing Officer
Middlesbrough Council
Telephone — 01642 728716

-----Qriginal Message-----

From: Hannah Munds

Sent: Wednesday, 27 September 2023 20:38

To: Licensing <Licensing@middlesbrough.gov.uk>
Subject: 58 Albert Road Property

{You don't often get email from Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderidentification ]

CYBER SECURITY WARNING: This email is from an external source - be careful of attachments and links. If in doubt
contact the ICT Service Desk via the YourlCT icon on your desktop.

To Whom it May Concern,

My name is Hannah Munds and | am a current tenant of 58 Albert road, above the new bar and restaurant property
that is under review. | would like express my concerns regarding the late night music license that has been approved
for this property, as we will be highly impacted by the noise level this would create. Myself and my partner both

work Monday-Friday, and need to wake up early each day. This level of music late night would have a serious
negative affect on our wellbeing,

We understand this has been approved until 1:00am, and | do believe this to be unreasonable and unfair considering

the tenants that live directly above. Please take this into account, and please let us know if there is anything further
we c¢an do to prevent this.

Warm regards,

Hannah
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